
CME on infertility scheduled to be on 29th March at ICMR-NIRRH is postponed.  

New date will be intimated soon 

 

 

 

We regret to inform you that the CME on Infertility at ICMR- NIRRH scheduled on Sunday 

29th March, 2020 is postponed as per the instructions of the advisory members as a matter of 

precaution due to the rapid spread of COVID-19. The new date will be intimated soon. Sorry 

for the inconvenience caused. 
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